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   Assignment due: 
Lesson 16: Purchasing a 
Home. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain the basic 
concept of credit.  
Questions:  What is a 
loan? 
What is a mortgage?  

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 16: Purchasing a 
Home. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explore and understand 
the components of a 
mortgage. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 
What is collateral? 

 

Assignment due: 
Thanksgiving Activity.  
Incomplete 
assignments. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Incomplete assignments 
Thanksgiving Day 
Activity  
Questions:  

 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING DAY 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 
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    Assignment due: 
Watch Biz Kids 
Episode 107 A Biz: 
What is it? 
Today’s Lesson: 
Discuss where to put 
your money. 
Questions:  What is a 
bank? 
What is a mutual 
fund? 
 

Assignment due: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode 107 A Biz: What 
is it? 
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode 105 Money 
Moves. 
Questions:  
How can you earn 
money? 
Where can you look for 
jobs? 

Assignment due: 
Shark Tank Worksheet 
Today’s Lesson: 
Analyze Shark Tank and 
answer questions on the 
worksheet.  
Questions:  
How can you earn 
money? 
Where can you look for 
jobs? 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING DAY 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 
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     Assignment due: 

 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
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Assignment due: 
Lesson 16: Purchasing a 
Home. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain the basic 
concept of credit.  
Questions:  What is a 
loan? 
What is a mortgage?  

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 16: Purchasing a 
Home. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explore and understand 
the components of a 
mortgage. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 
What is collateral? 

 

Assignment due: 
Thanksgiving Activity.  
Incomplete 
assignments. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Incomplete assignments 
Thanksgiving Day 
Activity  
Questions:  

 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING DAY 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 
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 Assignment due: 

Lab 3-2 Rosewood 
Letterhead. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Create the letter and 
letterhead on Page 181. 
Insert the table and 
contents. 
Questions: What is a 
header? 
What is a signature line? 
 

Assignment due: 
Lab 3-2 Rosewood 
Letterhead. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Create the letter and 
letterhead on Page 181. 
Insert the table and 
contents. 
Questions: What is a 
header? 
What is a signature line? 
 

Assignment due: 
Thanksgiving Activity.  
Incomplete 
assignments. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Incomplete assignments 
Thanksgiving Day 
Activity  
Questions:  
 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING DAY 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 
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      Assignment due: 
5-3 Using marketing 
Research: Key 
Concepts 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain how to 
prepare reports and 
present proposed 
solutions.  
Questions:  What is 
marketing research? 
What is secondary 
and primary data?  
 

Assignment due: 
5-4 Collecting Primary 
Data: Key Concepts. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain the reasons 
for and limitations of 
using observation. 
Questions:  What is a 
survey? 
What is a focus 
group? 
 

Assignment due: 
Thanksgiving Activity.  
Incomplete 
assignments. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Incomplete assignments 
Thanksgiving Day 
Activity  
Questions:  
 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING DAY 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 
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Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
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Assignment due: 
Workbook pages 49-54. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Workbook Pages 49-54 
Questions: What is 
human relationship? 
What is delegating? 

 

Assignment due: 
Chapter 8 Test 
Today’s Lesson: 
Test on Chapter 8.  
Questions: What is 
human relationship? 
What is delegating? 
 

Assignment due: 
Thanksgiving Activity.  
Incomplete 
assignments. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Incomplete assignments 
Thanksgiving Day 
Activity  
Questions:  
 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING DAY 

 
 
 
 

NO SCHOOL 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 


